PARENT SUPPORT

QEII Parent Support Group

This group meets every third Thursday in the month at QEII for lunch and a presentation from an invited professional. This group is now available more widely to parents in the local community who have children with special needs. See our weekly newsletter for dates and topics.

Behaviour Support

Dr Elizabeth Scott-Gliba, a clinical psychologist is available to support individual families. Elizabeth runs a monthly behaviour support clinic. Please see our weekly newsletter for dates. Helen Elphick and Claire Smee are trained Team Teach Instructors who are also available to support parents and run parent workshops. Stephanie Smith our school nurse can support mental health and wellbeing. Contact the school office for an appointment.

Parent Partnership

This group consists of Lesley Dyer, parent reps from each class and reps from respite care services. The group meets twice a term to ensure that the partnership between home and school is effective.

Friends of QEII - PTFA

This group meets regularly to provide support and arrange social and fund raising events.

Please ask in the school office for more information. 01403 266216 office@qe2school.co.uk www.queenelizabeth2.w-sussex.sch.uk

